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State-wide mail-in voting works and should not be changed to in-person voting. There 

is extremely little (if any) actual voting fraud which would not even be resolved by in 

person voting. The additional expense to stand-up voting machines and other 

equipment is an unnecessary expense. I oppose this measure. 


